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Top DEP Stories 
 
Allegheny Front: “Downstream” Documentary Looks at Pollution in Pennsylvania’s Water 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/new-film-tells-the-story-of-the-water/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Hughesville discusses erosion repair work on Muncy Creek 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/10/hughesville-to-tackle-combining-wards-in-2019/  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Troy turned down for dechlorination grant 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-turned-down-for-dechlorination-
grant/article_f1ab2fb4-c831-52e7-aabe-6aa69865bfec.html  
 
NGI: Pennsylvania Senators Working on Pipeline Siting Legislation 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/116074-pennsylvania-senators-working-on-pipeline-siting-
legislation  
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: New Opera Explores Mass Migration And Climate Change 
http://wesa.drupal.publicbroadcasting.net/post/new-opera-explores-mass-migration-and-climate-
change  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Battered by Sandy, New Jersey plans against sea level rise 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article219732450.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Everybody Adventures: Hibernating bats focus of new white-nose syndrome efforts 
http://adventures.everybodyshops.com/hibernating-bats-white-nose-syndrome/  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Once-a-year chance to drive on a railroad bed to gawk at fall foliage this Sunday 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/once-a-year-chance-to-drive-on-a-railroad-
bed/article_4fd43dae-ccc0-11e8-95e9-cb16823b7b48.html 
 
Emergency Response 
 
Susquehanna County Independent: Roads, stream conditions ‘deplorable’  
http://www.susqcoindy.com/PS/2018/10/05/roads-stream-conditions-deplorable/ 
 
Energy 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Public electric car charging station coming to state parks 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/public-electric-car-charging-station-coming-
to-state-parks/article_cec857e5-06cd-566c-af46-e78e2c5e2ae8.html 

mailto:menoll@pa.gov
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/new-film-tells-the-story-of-the-water/
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/10/hughesville-to-tackle-combining-wards-in-2019/
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-turned-down-for-dechlorination-grant/article_f1ab2fb4-c831-52e7-aabe-6aa69865bfec.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-turned-down-for-dechlorination-grant/article_f1ab2fb4-c831-52e7-aabe-6aa69865bfec.html
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/116074-pennsylvania-senators-working-on-pipeline-siting-legislation
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/116074-pennsylvania-senators-working-on-pipeline-siting-legislation
http://wesa.drupal.publicbroadcasting.net/post/new-opera-explores-mass-migration-and-climate-change
http://wesa.drupal.publicbroadcasting.net/post/new-opera-explores-mass-migration-and-climate-change
https://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article219732450.html
http://adventures.everybodyshops.com/hibernating-bats-white-nose-syndrome/
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/once-a-year-chance-to-drive-on-a-railroad-bed/article_4fd43dae-ccc0-11e8-95e9-cb16823b7b48.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/once-a-year-chance-to-drive-on-a-railroad-bed/article_4fd43dae-ccc0-11e8-95e9-cb16823b7b48.html
http://www.susqcoindy.com/PS/2018/10/05/roads-stream-conditions-deplorable/
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/public-electric-car-charging-station-coming-to-state-parks/article_cec857e5-06cd-566c-af46-e78e2c5e2ae8.html
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/public-electric-car-charging-station-coming-to-state-parks/article_cec857e5-06cd-566c-af46-e78e2c5e2ae8.html


 
Tribune-Review: Agency: U.S. home heating bills could be slightly higher this winter 
https://triblive.com/usworld/world/14164983-74/agency-us-home-heating-bills-could-be-slightly-
higher-this-winter 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Borough questions pipeline timetable 
https://www.wcexaminer.com/news/borough-questions-pipeline-timetable-1.2395520 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Bill in Harrisburg would make protesting at pipeline a crime 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/bill-in-harrisburgh-would-make-protesting-at-pipeline-a-
crime/article_c82868fe-ccc8-11e8-80ed-3fa9472adaef.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Herald-Mail Media: Eight human cases of West Nile confirmed in Franklin Co 
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri_state/pennsylvania/eight-human-cases-of-west-nile-
confirmed-in-franklin-co/article_d28eb080-cce3-11e8-9131-6782cd529a8a.html  
 
NorthcentralPA: Mosquito Spraying Set for Oct. 11 in Clinton County 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/mosquito-spraying-set-for-oct-in-clinton-
county/article_3b65a388-cce0-11e8-a9da-1ba35edde7ee.html  
 
Waste 
 
Scranton Times: Lackawanna County collects 430,000 pounds of electronics to be recycled 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/lackawanna-county-collects-430-000-pounds-of-electronics-
to-be-recycled-1.2394973 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Lawsuits floated at cross-river meeting on waste treatment facility 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20181010/lawsuits-floated-at-cross-river-meeting-on-
waste-treatment-facility 
 
The Duquesne Duke: Changes in plastic exports affect recycling habits 
http://www.duqsm.com/changes-in-plastic-exports-affect-recycling-habits/  
 
Herald-Mail Media: Antrim Township approves waste hauler's plan 
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri_state/pennsylvania/antrim-township-approves-waste-
hauler-s-plan/article_6675cf78-ccee-5c95-8c7e-7c94b897a882.html  
 
CBS21: Local business owner trying to get city involved to clean up debris after wall collapse 
https://local21news.com/news/local/local-business-owner-trying-to-get-city-involved-to-clean-up-
debris-after-wall-collapse 
 
Water 
 
Scranton Times: Sewer project ahead in North Scranton 
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https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/sewer-project-ahead-in-north-scranton-1.2395769 
 
Standard Speaker: Water an issue in Packer Twp. 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/water-an-issue-in-packer-twp-1.2395631 
 
The Clarion News: Pennsylvania American Water begins 4.7 million upgrade 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_ef2e1d81-ac03-5081-8bbc-
a267456df02c.html 
 
The Clarion News: Bison Construction wins Center Place contract 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_fb05cbb2-52d7-5424-a0b6-
4c6215d57043.html 
 
Record Argus News: Authority: Water line breaks will continue 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/authority-water-line-breaks-will-continue/ 
 
Daily American: Hooversville may disband municipal authority; major water leak found 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/hooversville-may-disband-municipal-authority-
major-water-leak-found/article_541d7413-4bfb-5ba1-a0fa-b18779ebf986.html  
 
NBC10 Philadelphia: ‘These Are Philly Fish,’ Man Goes Fishing Over a Broad Street Storm Drain 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/City-Fishing-Catfish-Broad-Street-Center-City-
Philadelphia--496731971.html 
 
WFMZ: Suspected main break leaves some Berks residents without water 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/berks/suspected-main-break-leaves-some-berks-residents-without-
water/805522286  
 
Reading Eagle: Water main break affecting several Berks municipalities 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/water-main-break-affecting-several-berks-municipalities  
 
Reading Eagle: Crews searching for water main break affecting several Berks municipalities 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/crews-searching-for-water-main-break-affecting-several-
berks-municipalities  
 
Bay Journal: PA coalition spells out key conservation issues before election 
https://www.bayjournal.com/article/pa_coalition_spells_out_key_conservation_issues_before_election  
 
Reading Eagle: Water warning issued for Union Twp. neighborhood 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/water-warning-issued-for-union-twp-neighborhood 
 
Reading Eagle: Crews searching for water main break affecting several Berks municipalities 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/crews-searching-for-water-main-break-affecting-several-
berks-municipalities 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Observer-Reporter: Disaster loans approved for victims of Tropical Storm Gordon 
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https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/disaster-loans-approved-for-victims-of-tropical-storm-
gordon/article_db86344e-ccbe-11e8-97d3-c3951157df30.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Slipping downhill: Are Western Pa.'s proliferating landslides just the start? 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/10/10/Pittsburgh-Allegheny-County-landslides-PennDOT-
budget-rainfall-records-Bill-Peduto/stories/201810080141 
 
NBC10 Philadelphia: Suspect in Bucks County Bombings Now Charged With Child Porn 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/Child-Porn-Charge-Bucks-County-Bombing-Suspect-
Milford-Township-Mystery-496776661.html 
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